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HIGH SPRINGS 
 CITY COMMISSION BUDGET WORKSHOP 

FEBRUARY 22, 2024 
  

CALL TO ORDER AND ROLL CALL 

  
Mayor Weitz called the meeting to order at 5:30 p.m. 

 
ROLL CALL CITY COMMISSION:         

Mayor Katherine Weitz – Present  

 Vice Mayor Tristan Grunder – Present   
      Commissioner Andrew Miller- Present 

Commissioner Byran Williams- Present  

STAFF PRESENT:  

      Angela Stone, City Clerk  
      Ashley Mauldin, Executive Assistant 

Antoine Sheppard, Police Chief 
Kevin Mangan, PIO 

      Alan Alligood, Building Official  
      Thomas Henry, Public Works Director 
      Kristyn Adkins, Planning Technician 
          
        

INVOCATION AND PLEDGE OF ALLEGIANCE   

Invocation by: Pastor Jacob Newton 
  
Pledge of Allegiance   
 

BUSINESS ITEMS: 

 

SPECIAL PRESENTATION FROM ENTERPRISE FLEET MANAGEMENT  
 
Jean Bordes Fleet Synopsis Presentation.  
 
 
DISCUSSION ON CITY OWNED AND LEASED VEHICLES 
 
Jean Bordes discusses how Enterprise operates and what they will offer the city.  
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Vice Mayor Grunder asks what the difference in what they offer compared to what we have.  
 
Jean Bordes explains that the city is currently in charge of figuring out what vehicles need to 
be sold or traded in where Enterprise has a team that analyzes the vehicles and informs you of 
when it is time for the vehicle to be cycled and replaced.  
Mayor Weitz wanting to know the total number of vehicles that would end up being leased.  
 
Vice Mayor Grunder ten vehicles would be leased. Shares concerns of leasing vehicles. Would 
need to take time and look over the information. 
 
Jean Bordes is willing to answer any questions that come up.  
 
Police Chief Antoine Sheppard there are 12 vehicles that are being leased at the Police 
Department. 
 
Mayor Weitz wants to keep police vehicles separate. Asked about possible profit from 
returning the current leased vehicles.  
 
Public Works Director Thomas Henry says yes, he believes the city would make a profit.  
 
Public Works Director Thomas Henry explains that the enterprise keeps track of all leased 
vehicles and if there are issues the company will inform staff that the vehicle needs to be 
replaced.  
 
Jean Bordes explains how useful and cost-efficient enterprise can be when needing repairs. 
 
Public Works Director Thomas Henry discusses how badly his department is in need of a new 
fleet.  
 
Vice Mayor Grunder brings up the budget and the city currently not being in a place to be able 
to move forward at this time. 
 
Jean Bordes informs the Commission that Enterprise is willing to work with the city through the 
process and budget discussions if choosing to move forward. He is here to help with  
  
  
Motion to adjourn. 
Mayor Weitz adjourned the meeting at 6:22 p.m. 

 

 


